May 17, 1993 Minutes of the Tassel Top Committee

Present: Ernest Allen, Robert Metz, Kenneth Plummer and Norman Ridlon.

The cost of the well, ditch, water to building, etc., was estimated at \$14,000. The well is in but we do not have the final figures since Martin Krauter was not at the meeting.

The rental cottage basement area, where the wiring comes in, is very damp and there is concern regarding the electrical box. A suggestion was made that perhaps the fire company could bring in one of their fans. The cottage now has a couch, table, chairs, dishes and a coffee pot.

The selection of a Tassel Top Beach T shirt logo was deferred until the next meeting.

It cost \$900. to move the Boat House which is now being converted to a snack bar. Tibideaux Co. will be contacted to see if they can supply a freezer. Items for sale will include ice cream, soda, chips, pre-wrapped sandwiches, etc.

The 10 grills have been installed and Tassel Top employees will remove the ashes. Visitors will carry their trash out and a trash can will be located at the Snack Bar.

A new gate would cost \$2500. This is not feasible at this time.

The next meeting will be held on June 14, 1993, 7:00 p.m. at Tassel Top.